CONFED PAC NEWSLETTER January 2024 January 2024

Welcome Back To School!

Happy New Year and Welcome Back Confed Families!Thank you for a great term 1!

Hot lunch stared this Thursday, January 11th, 2024. Please remember to send cutlery for your child. If your kids will miss hot lunch please email us at confedparkpac@gmail.com to let us know whether to donate the meal or if you want to pick it up or give it to a sibling.

What's In This Month's Issue?

Upcoming Events

- PAC meeting
- movie night
- Memory book



Feedback Time

We would love to see and hear from you at the PAC meetings. If you cannot attend, please email us at

confedparkpac@gmail.com
with feedback, concerns and
questions. We are interested
to hear about your feedback
regarding term 1 events
(welcome BBQ, art show,
pancake breakfast,
fundraising). Please also let us
know your ideas for
fundraisers and community
gatherings for the rest of the
year.

Movie Night

Friday, February 2nd, 2024

Bring the whole family for popcorn, pizza and a movie. Orders can be placed on MunchALunch soon.





Future PAC Meetings

- Wednesday, February 14 (TBD)
- Wednesday, April 17
- Wednesday, May 15 (AGM)
- Wednesday,
 June 12

Memory Book

Do you have experience making photo books? Join our memory book team and help choose photos, edit layouts and format this year's school memory book/year book! Email confedparkpac@gmail.com if you are interested in volunteering/have questions.

ALMOST-EFFORTLESS FUNDRAISERS

Feel free to share with your network to support Confed kids and school programs. The following companies donate a percentage of the sales back to Confed.

GIFT CARDS via Fundscrip

Gift cards are mailed to you from Fundscrip. Consider using them for your grocery shopping or gas purchases, and help the school at the same time.

https://www.fundscrip.com/support-a-group Enter Confed's code: MP2NQL

RETURN-IT DEPOTS

Bag-up your empties and donate your deposits to Confed. Use the self-serve kiosk at your neighbourhood depot and enter the school's old fax number to print a label for your bags: 604-664-8668



KEEP IN TOUCH WITH PAC

Subscribe by email at https://confederationpar k.burnabyschools.ca/ to get updates and reminders directly from the school. You can also find the PAC exec. agenda and minutes of our meetings here.

Join our facebook parents group

Join our PAC-moderated private Facebook group and stay connected virtually with the parent/guardian community at Confed. We use the space for reminders, to organize volunteers, discuss PAC-related topics, and ask questions. Request to join the group by answering the security questions: https://www.facebook.com/groups/confed pac/

contact PSC confedparkpac@gmail.com

